
MINUTES 

Tri-Town Beach Commission Meeting 

January 7, 2013 

 
Present: Betty Orloski, Bill Skroski, Sue Monahan, Sharyn Paciorek 
Dana Lavigne, Edie Ostrowski 
 
 
All present agreed to level fund the budget with last year. All approved budget. Sue will 
type and get to Bill tomorrow so he can present to towns. 
 
Permit Application: Bill and Sharyn discussed. Bill will get tomorrow. 
 
Opening Day: Tentatively discussed June 15 weekend. This will be confirmed at next 
meeting. 
 
Printing - passes/pamphlets: Last year it cost $800 for printing of stickers and passes. 
Sharyn will find out if we can get them printed at the jail and pay for materials, will be 
much more cost effective. 
 
Sharyn asked the committee to pay $400 for her to attend a meeting in Boston the 3rd 
week of January to bring back information and materials to help the beach committee.  
All agreed to her attending, will pay as an expense, not increasing our budget.  
 
 
NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED: 
April 2, 2013, Tuesday @ 6:30 pm. Deerfield Town Hall. 
 
AGENDA: Discuss printing options. 
         Personell. 
         Opening Dates and Event Dates. 
 
Subject to change. 
  


